
Email Exchange from Mr S Brewer to Witney Town Council 

 
Sent: 15 November 2022 17:34 
To: Info <info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: 20mph limit 
  
Hi was just wondering how you are to control bicycles on the speed limit as now they go past us 
drivers at more than 20mph 
You cant have a speed limit for 1 and not the other  
Are bicycles going to have to be registered and display a number to identify when speed cameras are 
about  
I would appreciate a prompt reply  
  
Thankyou  
S Brewer 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
From: Witney Town Council 

Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 12:59:00 PM 

Subject: FW: 20mph limit  

Dear Mr Brewer 
  
Thank you for your email regarding the 20mph scheme introduced by Oxfordshire County Council. I 
will pass this to be considered by the members of the Witney Traffic Advisory Group.  
 
Their next meeting is to be held on 10th January 2023. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
From: S Brewer  

Sent: 16 November 2022 18:11 

Subject: Re: 20mph limit 

Many thanks  

I will await the response as this is very concerning  

When the police are out catching cars speeding  

The pushbikes need to be abiding by the speed limit  

Regards 

S Brewer   
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